
“Delta Air Lines urges swift passage of the bipartisan and bicameral FAA 
Reauthorization bill, which was carefully and thoughtfully negotiated after months of 
hard work. This must-pass piece of legislation will go a long way in advancing 
aviation safety, while providing certainty, development and training for the FAA’s 
workforce.” 

 


